
From: Jo Howard
To: Anthony Arnest
Subject: FW: New project in Perris
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 12:16:04 PM
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Hi Tony,
 
It was an e-mail.  See below.  
 
Jo Howard | Land Use Manager
KWC ENGINEERS
t:  (951)734-2130, 238 | m: (951)901-5408

 
From: Vega, Jaqueline <JaVega@RIVCO.ORG> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:04 PM
To: Jo Howard <jo.howard@KWCengineers.com>
Cc: Rull, Paul <PRull@RIVCO.ORG>
Subject: RE: New project in Perris
 
Based on the APN’s provided below, your project is located in zone D of March Air Base AIA, but
review by ALUC is not required because your project does not propose a legislative action and the
City of Perris I consistent with ALUCP.
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me.
 

From: Jo Howard <jo.howard@KWCengineers.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 1:54 PM
To: Vega, Jaqueline <JaVega@RIVCO.ORG>
Cc: Rull, Paul <PRull@RIVCO.ORG>
Subject: RE: New project in Perris
 
We are processing a tentative tract map. Thank you.
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 
 
 
-------- Original message --------
From: "Vega, Jaqueline" <JaVega@RIVCO.ORG>
Date: 9/9/21 1:04 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: Jo Howard <jo.howard@KWCengineers.com>
Cc: "Rull, Paul" <PRull@RIVCO.ORG>
Subject: RE: New project in Perris
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Riverside County Airport Land Use Commission
4080 Lemon Sreet, 147 Floor

Ruverside, Ca 92501

(o51) 9556893

PRULL@RIVCO.ORG

‘wwrealuc org





 
Hello Jo,
 
It depends on the kind of case you filed with the City of Perris, what type of project are you
proposing? (i.e. GP)
 

From: Rull, Paul <PRull@RIVCO.ORG> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 6:33 AM
To: Vega, Jaqueline <JaVega@RIVCO.ORG>
Subject: FW: New project in Perris
 
Please review and follow up with applicant. Thanks.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Paul Rull
ALUC Director

 

From: Jo Howard < > 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:42 PM
To: Rull, Paul <PRull@RIVCO.ORG>
Cc: Zerda, Daniel <DZerda@Rivco.org>
Subject: New project in Perris
 
Good afternoon Paul.  I’m working on a new project in Perris and hope you can tell me if an ALUC
application is required.  The APNs are 311-030-012 & 013.  Thanks in advance for your help. 
 
Jo Howard | Land Use Manager
KWC ENGINEERS
1880 Compton Avenue, Suite 100 Corona, CA 92881
t:  (951)734-2130, 238 | m: (951)901-5408
f: (951)734-9139
www.kwcengineers.com
 
Strategically Engineering our Client’s Vision
 
The content on this email is the confidential property of KWC Engineers and should not be copied, modified,
retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with KWC’s written authorization.  If you are not the intended
recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.
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Confidentiality Disclaimer

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. The information contained
in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. 
If you are not the author's intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please
delete all copies, both electronic and printed, and contact the author immediately.
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